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25th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Further update regarding the gradual school re-opening 

Since we started to gradually re-open from 8th June, the numbers of children in school have 

steadily increased.  We now have 232 children attending in total, from our Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6, and our Key Worker Bubbles. This coming Monday 29th 

June, we will be welcoming back children in Year 2, which will boost our numbers further.  

 

Home Learning Paper Copies 

Children who are attending school are given their home learning paper copies in class to 

take home. Only children who are NOT coming into school and who need paper copies of 

work, need to pick up packs.   The packs are available from the entrance of the school on 

Clovelly road every Friday from 1:30 - 3:30 and every Monday from 9:00 - 12:00 and 2.30 – 

3.30.  We are no longer giving them out on a Monday afternoon or Tuesday morning, as 

now we have more children in school, the demand has decreased. If you are collecting 

Home Learning, please only use the Clovelly gate to enter and exit the school. 

 

Annual Reports 

Tomorrow (26th June) from 9 to 3.30 pm you will be able to collect your child’s annual report 

from school. Children who are attending school will be given their report by their Bubble 

teacher.  

 

Parent Consultation meetings  

This year Parent Consultation meetings cannot take place face to face due to the continued 

need for social distancing. If, having read your child’s report, you want to have a phone call 

or Microsoft Teams conversation with your child’s teacher, you can book a ten-minute slot. 

Further details will be sent to you next week. 

 

 

Lucy Rodgers, Headteacher 
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